
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What an amazing week we’ve had at Ivanhoe! It’s been full of incredibly well deserved successes for our 
students, which really demonstrate what Ivanhoe is all about – creating enriching opportunities for 
students to learn, be independent, confident and allow them to shine.  
 
I also welcomed our New Year 7 cohort for August 2024 for a short meeting. We are pleased to say we 
have another full year group who are all excited to start their Journey to Excellence at Ivanhoe. There 
will be some excellent opportunities for our current students to help run some of our transition sessions 
in the Summer Term.   
 

National Reading Champions Quiz 
 
A massive congratulations to 
Sophie, Eva-Joan, Emilia and 
Talia who on Wednesday were 
triumphant as the winners of the 
East Midlands Regional Heat of 
the National Reading Champions 
Quiz.  
 
Seeing off competition from 22 
other teams they are now invited 
to attend the grand final in 
London in June.  

 
Such and amazing achievement, and just one of the 
reasons we are proud to call ourselves a Reading School.     

 
STEAM Show   
    

We had a record number of entries to our 7th 
Annual STEAM Show with 69 students 
presenting their original projects across a huge 
array of topics.  
 
We were so impressed with the huge amount of 
dedication it took for them to complete these 
projects in their own time, and so proud of their 
confidence and oracy skills in presenting their 
work to not only staff and their peers, but to a 
huge audience of parents, business leaders and 
local dignitories at the celebration event.  

 
There will be more about the winning projects in next week’s end of term newsletter, but in the 
meantime do check our social media for more pictures.  
 

 



  

   

 
 
 
 
Sports Hall Athletics Win                                               
 
Year 9 girls and boys both won their sports hall athletics 
competitions convincingly against the other Secondary Schools 
in the NW Leicestershire area, bringing the trophy back to the 
Ivanhoe cabinet for another year!  
 
They were all brilliant and an absolute credit to the school. 
 

 
Comic Relief 

 
 
Thank you to everyone who donated cakes for our charity 
cake sale and paid to wear non-uniform. We’re still in the 
process of counting the money so we’ll let you know the total 
next week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Soak the Teacher – Friday 22nd March 
 

Don’t forget next week is our student led fundraiser. It’s sure to 
be great fun. 
 

 
Matilda Tickets  
  
There is still time to buy your tickets to our school musical. It 

promises to 

be a fantastic 

night.  

Students are 

welcome to 

attend without parents if they want to come and support 

their friends, but we ask you to take responsibility for how 

your child will get home.  

Log on to Wisepay for your tickets. 

Raffle tickets and refreshments will be on sale on 

the evening, so please bring cash. 

 
 
  



  

   

 

 

 

PSHRE and Wider Personal Development  

 

Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any queries regarding these, 
please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all 
lessons are available for parents on request. 
 
 

 

 
Ivanhoe Way – Magic Monday Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help students achieve and be 
happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 

 

 
 
 
What’s coming up… 
 

Weds 20th – Thurs 21st March Matilda Performances 

Friday 22nd March Soak a Teacher Fundraiser 

Friday 22nd March Golden Ticket Reward Event 

Friday 22nd March End of Term 

Mon 25th-Fri 29th Year 11 Exam Masterclasses 

Mon 8th April Back to School 

 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford 
 

 
  

Year 7 – What does Easter mean? 

Year 8 – Careers Education Lesson 1 

Year 9 – What is Holy Communion? 

Year 10 – Does religion cause war?  continued 

Year 11 – Introduction to Judaism 

“Be Kind” 

mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk


  

   

 
 
 
 
Community News 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


